
 

 
 

 

 

 

Working Together, Valuing Everyone, Learning for Life' 
Luke 10:25-37; The Parable of the Good Samaritan 

This parable underpins our ethos of love, respect, acceptance, religious tolerance, attitudes towards people 
who are 'different', compassion, consideration of what makes a 'neighbour' (including our global neighbours) 

and how we should we treat others.  
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We look forward to welcoming families into school this week for our Learning 

Afternoons, which will be held for each year group. There will be an opportunity to 

share activities with your children, see some of the work which has been completed this 

term and enjoy a cuppa and a chat. We’re still loving the ability to welcome you all back 

into school! Christmas play rehearsals have already begun and information about tickets 

will be sent out very soon. It’s going to be a very busy half term – so thank you in 

advance for any help you are able to give in terms of helping your children to learn 

lines/song lyrics or help with costumes. It’s very much appreciated.  

 

Mrs Sandra Sutherland 

 

 



Diary 

Dates… 

   

Tues 15th Nov 2.15pm Year 4 Learning Afternoon Parents welcome to join us from 2.15pm 

Wed 16th Nov 2.15pm Year 6 Learning Afternoon Parents welcome to join us from 2.15pm 

Thurs 17th Nov 9.00am Year 6 Robinwood Assembly Parents of Year 6 children who attended Robinwood are 
welcome to join us. 

Thurs 17th Nov 2.15pm Year 3 Learning Afternoon Parents welcome to join us from 2.15pm 

Fri 18th Nov 2.15pm Year 5 Learning Afternoon Parents welcome to join us from 2.15pm 

Fri 18th Nov 
 

Children in Need Be Spotacular! Wear something spotty/ Non uniform day for 

a donation of £1.  

Fri 18th Nov 3.45pm 
Kick off 

Football Match School Match against Long Itchington at home. Please feel 
free to come and cheer on our team! 

Fri 18th Nov 7pm PTA Quiz Night Tickets for the Family Quiz on 18th November are now on 
sale via the PTA website. 
 £10 per team, (max. 8 people). Fish and chip supper options 
must be pre-ordered, other snacks and drinks available on 
the night.  
https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=even
t&eventId=53878#.Y2jKEHbP02w 

Mon 21st Nov Am Year 4 Trip to Leamington 
Gurdwara Temple 

Children need to bring a scarf for a head covering for the trip 
( no caps please) 
Please make sure payments are made with your usual log on 
and password at www.eduspot.co.uk by 17th November. 

Fri 25th Nov  
 

Non Uniform Day In exchange for a donation for the PTA tombola 

Wed 30th Nov 2.15pm Year 6 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Thurs 1st Dec 2.15pm Year 5 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Thurs 1st Dec 6pm Year 6 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Fri 2nd Dec 2.15-

4.15pm 

All Saints’ Christmas Fair 
 

Sat 3rd Dec From 
9am 

Cross Country Race Support our runners at Priory Park 

Mon 5th Dec 2.15pm Year 4 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Mon 5th Dec 6pm Year 5 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Tues 6th Dec 2.15pm Year 3 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Tues 6th Dec 6pm Year 4 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Wed 7th Dec  6pm Year 3 Christmas Play More Info to follow 

Wed 7th Dec  Year 4 Trip to Coventry Cathedral 
Christingle Service 

Please make payment at www.eduspot.co.uk  
If you wish to reserve a space on the coach please contact 
the office (Subject to availability). 

Tues 13th Dec  9.30am Christmas Church Service All Welcome 

Tues 13th Dec 
 

PTA Disco More details to follow 

    Continued over…. 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=53878#.Y2jKEHbP02w
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=53878#.Y2jKEHbP02w
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=53878#.Y2jKEHbP02w
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


 

Cross Country 

On Saturday 5th November, 14 children from year 5 & 6 took part in the first cross-country race of 

the year. The race took place at Priors Field in Kenilworth where the children had to run through 

lots of muddy fields and run through a brook. The children all did brilliantly; they got really wet and 

muddy and had a great time! You are all superstars!    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dodgeball Competition 

On Wednesday 9th November, 8 children from year 5 took part in a Dodgeball ‘Spirit of the Games’ 

competition and they played against 7 different schools. However, this competition was a little 

different to normal tournaments. This event was not about winning. The children had to judge each 

team they played against three school games values: Honesty, Respect and Teamwork, and give 

them 1, 3 or 5 marks depending how well they demonstrated these skills.  All the children really 

enjoyed the morning and made the school proud by showing so many of these values.  Well done 

 

 

Wed 14th Dec  Christmas Lunch and Christmas 

Jumper Day 

Please make sure your Christmas lunch is ordered by 

Monday 21st Nov. No orders can be made on the day 

Friday 16th Dec 
 

END OF TERM (CHRISTMAS BREAK) 
 

Tues 3rd Jan 
 

INSET DAY Please note date amended from previous newsletter 

Wed 4th Jan 
 

Children return to school 
 



Friends of Bo Club  

We are looking forward to re-introducing our Friends of Bo 
Club on Wednesday lunchtimes and pupil nominations will be 
taking place soon. The elected club representatives from each 
class will be investigating what life is like in West Africa and 
making regular contact with friends at our link school in Bo, 
Sierra Leone. 
We're excited about working as 'Global Citizens' in this unique 
partnership! 
 

Eligibility for Free School Meals and other funding 

We know that from time to time circumstances can change and you may find you become eligible 

for Free School Meals and subsequently Pupil Premium Funding. 

 Each year our school receives funding from the government called ‘Pupil Premium for EACH 

CHILD registered and this enables us to provide vital extra resources to support those children 

and in turn, the whole school. This is calculated in October so if you think you could be eligible you 

should apply now.  Should your child be eligible for free school meals you could save up to £400 a 

year on dinner money as well as a reduction on music fees and trips etc. 

If your joint family income is under £16,190 per year and you receive any of the benefits listed 

below you may be eligible  

• Income Support 

• Income-based Jobseekers Allowance  

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance  

• Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of the Immigration and 

Asylum Act 1999 

• The guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than 

£16,190 

• Working Tax Credit run-on 

• Universal Credit. 

To make an application if you think you may be eligible please visit 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals  

 

November newsletter from Connect for Health 

 

The November health and wellbeing update has lots of family-friendly Bonfire Night ideas, information 

about Stress Awareness Week, a healthy eating fact of the month, and useful contacts and support 

services. 

 

Download the November newsletter https://www.compass-uk.org/november-newsletter/ 

 

Warwick – A Singing Town Newsletter Please follow link https://warwicksingingtown.co.uk/support-us/ 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
https://compass-uk.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=bdb8731728&e=2a14d4cbd9
https://compass-uk.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=bdb8731728&e=2a14d4cbd9
https://compass-uk.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=960270f311&e=2a14d4cbd9
https://warwicksingingtown.co.uk/support-us/




Warwick School Christmas Holiday Action 
We are delighted to inform you that booking for CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY ACTION 2022/23 is now open!   
Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer!  
https://www.warwickschool.org/christmas-activities-2022  

 

Course  Date  Courses available  

Fun Short Courses  Fri 16th Dec  
  
  
Tues 3rd Jan  
  

Multi-Sport (Y2-7)  
Pottery (Y2-7)  
  
Multi-Sport (Y2-7)  
Fun Cookery (Y2-7) 
  

Super Choice   Mon 19th – Thurs 22nd Dec  Super Choice Activities (Y2-7)  
  

Penguins  Fri 16th – Thurs 22nd Dec  
Tues 3rd Jan  

Penguins Multi-Activities (Rec & Y1)  
  

   

The following additional services are also available:  

 Early Birds Swim (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in school years 2 to 7  
 Early Risers (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in Reception and Year 1  
 Night Owls (16.30pm – 18.00pm) for children in Reception to Year 7, including tea  

Super Choice  
Super Choice is open to boys and girls from School Years 2 to 7 (up to and including 12 year olds) and children will 
get to choose from a variety of exciting activities throughout the day.   
Our Super Choice programme is bookable by the school year group your child is in. Please see the table below for 
details of which group to book for your child.  
 

School Year    Group Name   

School Year 2 and 3 girls  Snowflakes  

School Year 2 and 3 boys   Polar Bears  

 School Year 4 and 5 girls and boys  Snow Leopards  

School Year 6 and 7 girls and boys  Snow Eagles  

 
Example activities include: Indoor Archery, Cricket, Basketball, Didi cars (Y2/Y3), Kapla, Table Tennis (Y4-7), 
Badminton (Y4-7), Bouncy Castle (Y2/3), Handball, Fun Swimming, Indoor Giant Games, Molkky, Hockey, Football, 
Tchoukball, Computers, Netball, Tennis, Chess, Rounders/Tee Ball, plus much more!  
Furthermore, our specialist activities for Christmas Holiday Action will include: Christmas Pottery / Gymnastics / 
Christmas Cookery / Squash / Christmas Art & Craft / Jewellery Making / Fencing / Mini Zoo / Interior Design / Hula 

Hooping / Yoga / Sewing with Sally / Fun with Felt / and Balloon Modelling!  
 
Penguins  
Our Penguins group is open to boys and girls from Reception and School Year 1.   
Led by our experienced Early Years Practitioner, children will experience a number of different exciting activities 
each day, including: Festive Art and Craft / Multi-Sport / Indoor and Outdoor play / Bouncy Castle / Kapla & Unu / 
Mini Basketball / Christmas Cookery / Nature Trails / Didi cars / plus much more!  
Plus, our specialist activities for Christmas will include Gymnastics / Jewellery Making / Mini Zoo / and Yoga!  
  
Making a booking  
For more information and to make your booking, please visit our 
website: https://www.warwickschool.org/christmas-activities-2022  

https://www.warwickschool.org/christmas-activities-2022
https://www.warwickschool.org/christmas-activities-2022


  



 



 

 

 

 


